
 

 

Friday 11th July 
 

Transition Day  
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Today is an important day at school as the children are meeting their new teachers who will be teaching them 
in September.  
 
The children will be finding out lots of new information and so you will be receiving several different letters 
today to share this information with you too so that you are able to support your child at home with 
managing these changes in a positive way.  
 
Managing change  
Managing change is something that we all have to do throughout our lives and everyone manages this in 
different ways.    
 
The most important thing for all the children today is to ensure that they have had the chance to explore how 
they are feeling about the upcoming changes and we can support them with this in school and with your help 
at home.  
  
The teachers have planned a really positive day with lots of opportunities for the children to ask questions 
and share their thoughts about next year and I am sure they will be keen to share with you everything that 
has taken place today.  
 
Look out for the further letters as we will be sharing important information about plans for next year over the 
course of today.  
 
If you have any questions, please do speak with your child’s current class teacher.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Claire Westcott 
Headteacher 


